
  

  

 

Dear Point to Point Transport Service Providers,  

 

This email contains important industry information on: 

 Authorisation Fees  

 COVID-19 updates 

 Before the courts 

 Education update 

 

Authorisation Fees 

 

The next authorisation fee period is coming up. 

  

If you are still authorised as of 1 July 2021 you will be required to pay the 

annual authorisation fee for the 2021-22 financial year, even if you undertake 

no trips during the period. 

  

These fees have been adjusted by CPI for the 2021/22 financial year and are 

listed on our website. The authorisation fee amount is based on the number of 

passenger service transactions you carry out in that financial year. If you are 

authorised to provide both taxi and booking services, the passenger service 

transactions for each authorisation are combined. 

  

If you are not currently providing point to point transport services and you do not 

wish to be liable for the 2021/22 authorisation fee you should consider 

surrendering your authorisation before 1 July 2021 in the Industry portal. 

COVID -19 Update 

 

The COVID-19 situation has been evolving rapidly, currently mask wearing is 

mandatory in Point to Point Transport for all of NSW. More information on face 

masks can be found here. 

 

https://www.pointtopoint.nsw.gov.au/learning-centre/fact-sheets/annual-authorisation-fees
https://portal.pointtopoint.nsw.gov.au/industryportal/s/index
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/face-masks#types-of-masks-and-where-to-buy-them


 

Stay-at-home orders have been extended across all of Greater Sydney 

including the Blue Mountains, Central Coast, Wollongong and Shellharbour until 

11.59pm Friday, 9 July. 

 

Drivers are reminded to sanitise their vehicles regularly – you can share our 

safety and hygiene video with drivers as a helpful guide to sanitising a point to 

point vehicle. Vehicle Sanitisation Stations also remain available through NSW 

with vehicles entitled up to two sanitisations per vehicle, per day. 

 

Stay up to date by visiting the Commissioner's COVID-19 updates page. 

 

Before the courts: Driver receives significant fine and conviction for 

failing to display their driver ID 

 

On 16 June 2021, a Magistrate sentenced a taxi driver to a conviction and 

$1,600 fine at the Local Court at Sydney Downing Centre for failing to display a 

driver identity document (driver ID) while providing rank and hail passenger 

services.  We would like to remind drivers to display their driver ID, to ensure 

passengers feel safe. You can learn more about this court order here. 

 

Education Update 

 

The Commission has updated the Notifiable Occurrences demonstration video. 

The video assists authorised service providers utilise various functions of the 

Industry Portal and report Notifiable Occurrences to the Point to Point Transport 

Commissioner. To learn more about Notifiable Occurrences and how to lodge 

incidences via the Industry Portal, watch this video. 

  
  

 

https://clicktime.symantec.com/3J4PAwgjcnHNJX8173DQHH57Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pointtopoint.nsw.gov.au%2Fsafety-and-compliance%2Fvehicle-sanitisation-stations%3Futm_source%3DApril%2B16th%2BContacts%2Bto%2Bdate%26utm_campaign%3D50ac477c46-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_11_19_COPY_03%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_term%3D0_860da82c44-50ac477c46-
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3LRqZxAdowj3jAhpyuXrDTQ7Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pointtopoint.nsw.gov.au%2Fcoronavirus-covid-19-updates%3Futm_source%3DApril%2B16th%2BContacts%2Bto%2Bdate%26utm_campaign%3D50ac477c46-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_11_19_COPY_03%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_term%3D0_860da82c44-50ac477c46-
https://www.pointtopoint.nsw.gov.au/news/before-courts-driver-receives-significant-fine-and-conviction-for-failing-to-display-their-0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r0Hf7HP1q74

